
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 25/05/2025 2:17:22 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

25/05/2025

MRS Bianca Dent
- 14 Arana ST
MANLY VALE NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I am fully against McDonalds in this location.
I have to drive through that section of road 4 times per week and it is always terrible with
traffic. I am always worried about an accident happening at that intersection.
McDonalds on that corner will only make matters worse.




